
STAFF REPORT

Date: January 11, 2023

To: Mayor and City Council

Thru: Doug Thornley, City Manager

Subject:   Staff Report (For Possible Action): Approval of Privileged Business License 
- Sartini Gaming Technologies dbat The Nugget, Phyllis Gilland, 233 North 
Virginia Street - New Nonrestricted Gaming [Ward 5]

From: Lance Ferrato, Business License Manager

Department: City Manager's - Business License

Summary:
This is an application (R158186G-APP-2022) for a licensed slot route operator to operate 16 slot 
machines one day per quarter in order to maintain non-conforming state gaming privileges.  The 
site is located on the west side of North Virginia Street, between West Douglas Alley and West 
2nd Street.

Attachments:
Privileged License Application Approval - Background, Discussion and Legal Implications 
Vicinity Map - Sartini Gaming Technologies dbat The Nugget
Nevada Gaming Commission Approval - Sartini Gaming Technologies dbat The Nugget


